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Position Statement on House Joint Resolution 4 (HJ 4): Aligning With the 

Blueprint for an Artificial Intelligence Bill of Rights (Maryland Safe Artificial 

Intelligence Act) 

 

Carrington & Associates, LLC proudly supports House Joint Resolution 4 (HJ 4), introduced by 

Delegates Bhandari and Allen. This resolution underscores the General Assembly's commitment to 

align with the Blueprint for Maryland's Future for an Artificial Intelligence Bill of Rights, emphasizing 

crucial principles for responsible artificial intelligence (AI) development and deployment. 

HJ 4 prioritizes safety, effectiveness, algorithmic discrimination protections, data privacy, notice and 

explanation, and the consideration of human alternatives and fallbacks. These principles provide a 

robust foundation for ethical AI practices, ensuring technological advancements align with the 

protection of public rights and opportunities. 

The resolution's dedication to examining and implementing these principles in legislative and policy 

frameworks showcases the General Assembly's proactive stance on governance in the AI domain. 

While HJ 4 does not directly impact the State's fiscal aspects, its implications are significant for 

fostering responsible AI development and deployment. 

Carrington & Associates, LLC acknowledges the importance of legislative involvement in navigating 

the complexities of emerging technologies. We lend our support to HJ 4 as a meaningful stride towards 

responsible governance in the rapidly evolving AI landscape. 

As a firm deeply engaged in technological advancements, Carrington & Associates, LLC recognizes 

the transformative potential of AI and the necessity for a robust regulatory framework. HJ 4 aligns 

with our commitment to ethical and responsible AI practices, providing a roadmap for the State to 

navigate the evolving landscape while safeguarding the interests of the public. 

Our endorsement of HJ 4 reflects our belief in the importance of collaborative efforts between the 

private sector and legislative bodies to shape policies that balance innovation with ethical 

considerations. We look forward to continued collaboration on initiatives that foster responsible AI 

development, ensuring its positive impact on our community and beyond. 

Please feel free to contact Darrell Carrington, Managing Director, darrell.carrington@verizon.net or 

732-763-7398 if you have any questions or require additional information. 
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